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1LOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING,
HAMBURG, 7th November,l922.

Dear Sir,

Referring to your letter of the 1<th ultimo and the
proposal approved to dispense with the doubling of the Bridge
Sheerstrake in the above véssel subject to freeboards assigned
by the Society being marked on the vessel's sides, I am now
informed by these builders that the Owners have now decided to
fit the doubling on the bridge sheerstrake, as was approved
for all four sister vessels Nos,3%, 398,40¢, and 404, which
please note.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

(Signed) Geo. Dykes.

The Secretary,
LONDON.
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